
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 2/4/2011 7:50:41 AM 
To: 'tjs@cpuc.ca.gov' (tjs@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Article on Andrew Ross, a turned postmodernist 

Tim -

I happened to read this right after seeing you. It makes a point about how these social theorists are 
now singing different tunes, and how that's a happy ending. It's also one of several articles I've read 
recently about the Sokal incident, which is one of my favorite things. 

sentraagazine.org/online,php?id=440 

yours, 

sid 

SB GT&S 0272633 
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